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SUMMARY 
 
HB 498 would remove local authority to enact a minimum wage that is higher than the state 
minimum wage, and would allow the state to preempt any type of employee leave from 
employment.  
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
No fiscal impacts. See, “significant issues.” 
 
SIGNIFCANT ISSUES 
 
The Economic Development Department (EDD) reports that although restricting the minimum 
wage to the state level may improve the regulatory environment, it is “appropriate that minimum 
wage laws be dealt with at the local level, not the state. This has been the position of EDD for 
many years.”  
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